
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

           
              

               Welcome to the first half of the academic school year. We hope you had a 

lovely Summer. Staff would like to welcome existing and new children and their families 

to Pre School. It is a busy time, as we settle all the children into the Pre School routines 

and get to know each other. If you are unsure about any issues relating to Pre School, 

please speak to a member of staff either before or at the end of the session.  

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spinney-Pre School 

Newsletter 

6th Sept – 21st Oct 2022 

Facebook - SpinneyPreSchool 

Email – spinneypreschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.spinneypreschool.co.uk 

Phone Call/Text - 07752911987 

Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have been 

doing on a daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 
 All about Me  

This will cover Personal, Social 

and Emotional, Communication and 

Language development   

An Educational Fun Place to be 

 

All children will have some time 

playing outdoors. Can you please 

dress your child accordingly and 

bring in a sun hat, you can leave 

it on your child’s peg, please don’t 

forget to put their name inside 

of it. It can still be very warm 

and sunny in the month of 

September. 

If your child is unwell or will not be in, can 

you please telephone text or WhatsApp Pre 

School on the phone number above to let us 

know. Remember snack/Parental fees still 

have to be paid if your child is absent. 

Gallery Photographs – we try to share 

with you all the great things we do in Pre 

School by changing the photographs that 

are placed on the entrance wall. 

http://www.spinneypreschool.co.uk/

